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14th July 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the end of the Summer Term at Sacred Heart. 
 
I wanted to update you about some changes the Foundation Stage have made to our Uniform Policy. Over 
the years we have seen children struggling with buckles, belts, fasteners, buttons, tights and shoe laces. This 
can have quite an impact on toileting issues, staffing and safety issues within the classroom. Therefore, from 
September, following agreement from the Governors, the uniform will be as follow -  

 
 

A white or pale blue polo shirt 
Blue sweatshirt or cardigan with the school logo 

Navy blue or black jogging bottoms 
Navy blue or black leggings 

Black shoes -no laces. 
 

In the warmer months, the children may wear navy blue or black shorts – cycling shorts or shorts with an 
elasticated waist. 

 
The changes to our uniform also ensure that our children are dressed for active lessons at all times. 
‘School’ trousers, shirts, pinafores and summer dresses, are not part of our renewed Uniform Policy in 
Nursery or Reception.   
 
You may find the following links useful  to purchase uniform, currently instock–  
 
Black joggers –  
https://direct.asda.com/george/school/sports-swimwear/black-school-slim-leg-joggers-2-
pack/GEM835227,default,pd.html?cgid=D10M1G1C8 
 
https://www.matalan.co.uk/product/detail/s2652902/boys-school-jogging-bottoms-3-13yrs 
 
Black leggings –  
https://direct.asda.com/george/kids/leggings/black-jersey-leggings-4-
pack/GEM742097,default,pd.html?cgid=D25M2G1C7 
 
https://www.matalan.co.uk/product/detail/s2640195_c101/girls-2-pack-leggings-3-13yrs-black 
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Black summer shorts –  
https://direct.asda.com/george/school/shorts/black-school-rugby-shorts-2-
pack/GEM13373,default,pd.html?cgid=D10M1G1C17 
 
https://direct.asda.com/george/school/shorts/girls-black-school-cycling-shorts-2-
pack/GEM13632,default,pd.html?cgid=D10M2G1C20&placement_id=item_page.pdp1&strategy=bab_v2&
config_id=item_page.pdp1&product_id=GEM13632&parent_item_id=GEM302573&slotClicked=2 
 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support and help in keeping your child safe and dressed 
practically at school. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Bancroft 
Foundation Stage Leader and Assistant Head Teacher. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


